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Hello, 
 
I received an email from Dale Dressel, Northern Aquatics that indicates treatment 
of Horseshoe Lake for EWM will likely occur next week on Tuesday. Dale has notified 
the DNR of his planned treatment. There are other lakes in the area that he will be 
treating too. I will let you know when our lake is actually treated. Please stay out of the 
water on Tuesday and do not use the lake for irrigation next week. I will try to keep you 
updated. 
 
Ed Wink 
Secretary/Treasurer 
Horseshoe Lake Property Association, Inc. 
 


